
The Piano Program 

The piano program at Greensville Public School continues to be offered this year!                                                        

At the present time, it is available to students in grades 2 thru 5 in an after school, virtual  

format to replace the semi-private in school lessons. School hour lessons are available to those                 

who have chosen virtual learning this year.  Lessons begin the week of September 20.                                           

If you would like to consider signing your son or daughter up for lessons or simply would like more 

information, please contact Miriam Janssen at miriamrjanssen@gmail.com 

(this is not a Board supervised program). 
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